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A very warm welcome 

to all our Readers. 

 

 

 

 

YOUR ROTHWELL 

TOWN 

NEWSLETTER 

         

 

 

 

 

THE MAIN PIC…. 

Readers will remember we recently posted the sad news of the loss of Alan Marshall, our goalkeeping coach.  We are 

delighted to tell you that the fundraising page set up has raised over £1,000 for Wakefield Hospice, link below… 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/alan-marshall-rothwell-town-in-

memory?utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=alan-marshall-rothwell-town-in-

memory&utm_campaign=pfp-whatsapp&utm_term=aa087b951c064900b10063eee56c7c73 

 

 

www.rothwell-town.co.uk 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.justgiving.com%2Ffundraising%2Falan-marshall-rothwell-town-in-memory%3Futm_source%3Dwhatsapp%26utm_medium%3Dfundraising%26utm_content%3Dalan-marshall-rothwell-town-in-memory%26utm_campaign%3Dpfp-whatsapp%26utm_term%3Daa087b951c064900b10063eee56c7c73&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ce22fbf1f32ae4099672208db62248e28%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638211681368551876%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=I7I0AZuqhtwWWlFqE5I71nNAyP2LXE64aEw%2FWTEn0Zg%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.justgiving.com%2Ffundraising%2Falan-marshall-rothwell-town-in-memory%3Futm_source%3Dwhatsapp%26utm_medium%3Dfundraising%26utm_content%3Dalan-marshall-rothwell-town-in-memory%26utm_campaign%3Dpfp-whatsapp%26utm_term%3Daa087b951c064900b10063eee56c7c73&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ce22fbf1f32ae4099672208db62248e28%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638211681368551876%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=I7I0AZuqhtwWWlFqE5I71nNAyP2LXE64aEw%2FWTEn0Zg%3D&reserved=0
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.justgiving.com%2Ffundraising%2Falan-marshall-rothwell-town-in-memory%3Futm_source%3Dwhatsapp%26utm_medium%3Dfundraising%26utm_content%3Dalan-marshall-rothwell-town-in-memory%26utm_campaign%3Dpfp-whatsapp%26utm_term%3Daa087b951c064900b10063eee56c7c73&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ce22fbf1f32ae4099672208db62248e28%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638211681368551876%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=I7I0AZuqhtwWWlFqE5I71nNAyP2LXE64aEw%2FWTEn0Zg%3D&reserved=0
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SEASON OVER ……….. 

Here are a few pics on what’s been happening across our age groups towards the 

end of the campaign…. 

Rothwell Town Wildcats U9s - West Riding Girls League Cup Winners 2023       

 

 

 



 

JULY 2023 

    

        

 

  

Last month we reported that our Under 8’s had been actively 

raising money for charity.  We are delighted that this has also been 

picked up by the Rothwell Record and distributed among their 

readers. 

Our existing trophy cabinet is now bursting at the seams, 

so time to get a new one.  Hopefully we can fill that up 

too!! 

 

Under 11 Blues………. 

Our u11's blues reached the semi-final of the league cup for the second season in a row, only to be knocked out by 

Alverthorpe who just had the edge on us.  To get this far in 2 successive seasons is a great achievement, and the boys are 

chomping at the bit to get to a final next season, third time lucky?! 

We couldn't have gone out to a better opposition though, and our coaches went to support Alverthorpe in the final, who 

sadly came runners up to a strong Horsforth team. 

 

Under 7 Girls meet Leeds United! 

Our girls were chosen as mascots for the day at one of Leeds United Ladies’ fixtures… 
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United’s Fall Doesn’t Dampen our Spirits…. 

The sad, but some would say inevitable relegation of Leeds United to the Championship, doesn’t detract from 

their role as a key focal point for all who enjoy their football.  Many of our age groups have in the past loved 

their matchday experiences, and we will continue to support Leeds in that next season and beyond.  Here are a 

few pics from recent matches… 

  

 

 

 

Best Wishes                 
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Under 10 Wildcats 

Morrisons kindly donated this to our u10s girls for our presentation raffle. 

 

The squad had a tremendous season in 2023, only losing 3 matches and all 3 were very close! 

 

 

A great campaign and looking forward to 9 v 9 next year! Always looking for new players too if you want to contact Julie on 

07783820533. 
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Players Wanted 

As we look to plan for the next campaign, the following teams are looking for new players for the 2023/24 

season : 

 

• U8's girls (current school year 3) - training Tuesday 6-7pm contact John on 07725475362 or 

johnp1984@hotmail.co.uk 

 

• U15's girls (current school year 10) - contact Phil on 07970432820 

 

• U10's girls (current school year 5) - training Tuesdays - contact Karen on 07443436836 

 

Mick Cosgrove 

We finish this Newsletter by announcing the recent sad loss of Mick Cosgrove, who passed away suddenly but 

peacefully at his home in Leeds. 

 

Finally…… 

At the time of writing, we have just held our Rothwell Town Summer Gala.  In our next Newsletter we will share 

the joy and news of that great event. 

Best Wishes                

From All at Rothwell Town    

Mick dutifully manned our Tea Bar at John O’Gaunts for a 

number of years, treating it almost as his own shop.  Don’t 

ever mess up the display or you are barred! 

Mick’s contribution to the Club didn’t end there.  He 

marshalled a number of our summer Gala’s, organising 

BBQ’s, stalls and various other fund-raising initiatives that 

were of huge benefit to the Club.  He did all this from the 

goodness of his heart……..selfless, caring and a source of 

good humour along the way.   

Mick is someone we will all truly miss……God Bless. 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=fa+respect&hl=en&tbo=d&biw=1024&bih=571&tbm=isch&tbnid=rTBt2RwiH2jCoM:&imgrefurl=http://www.realgimafc.co.uk/?page_id=1665&docid=bQ6LbJ5HuVbAcM&imgurl=http://www.realgimafc.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2012/09/1340316893_011.jpg&w=536&h=742&ei=CzURUY_AIbGa0QWH84CYBQ&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=786&vpy=171&dur=188&hovh=264&hovw=191&tx=136&ty=215&sig=107509574875890973015&page=2&tbnh=153&tbnw=110&start=15&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:19,s:0,i:166

